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Royal princes, princesses, kings and queens - what is the Jewish Perspective?
Join us this week for the weekly insights from the Torah portion. 

The lesson will be covered in the Women's Torah Study and in Rabbi Kaltmann's sermon. 

Get Well
With heartfelt wishes to our dear friend Sheila Zwelling for a speedy recovery. 

THANK YOU! 
Thank you to the Abelman family for sponsoring Kiddush last week in 

honor of Marc's first ailyah at the Chabad Center.  

WELCOME!
We would like to welcome Deborah and Peter Halpern from Akron to our community - 

and Mazal Tov on the their brand new baby girl Naomi!

 
Schedule of Services   

The Lori Schottenstein Chabad Center offers a 
full schedule of Shabbat and holiday services.

Come and be inspired for the rest of the week! For more
information, please call us at 614-939-0765.

  
4 Elul 5773  

Saturday, August 10, 2013 
Parsha Re'ei

Morning Services: 9:30 a.m 

  

CKids - ages 5-12: 10:45 a.m.

Women's Torah Study: 10:00 a.m. 

Tot Shabbot for 4 and under: 11:00 a.m. 

KIDDUSH
  12:00 pm 

 5 Elul 5773 
Sunday, August 11, 2013

  
Shachrit: 9:45 a.m.

       

 
Candle Lighting Times

   

 
Shabbat 
Friday, August 9       
Light Candles at 8:19 pm

Shabbat Ends 
Saturday, August 10 at 9:20

Shabbat 
Friday, August 16        
Light Candles at 8:10 pm

Shabbat Ends 
Saturday, August 17 at 9:10 

Shabbat 
Friday, August 23         
Light Candles at 8:00 pm

Shabbat Ends 
Saturday, August 24 at 8:59 

Shabbat 
Friday, August 30          
Light Candles at 7:49 pm

Shabbat Ends 
Saturday, August 31 at 8:47  

    
 

HIGH HOLIDAY SERVICES 2013
High Holiday Services at the Lori Schottenstein Chabad
Center are lively, engaging and inclusive.

Meaningful, user friendly, and easy to follow services
Hebrew-English prayer books provided
Insight into many holiday prayers
Tashlich community walk
Meaningful and enjoyable Youth Services
Warm and welcoming environment

Children's Holiday Services
Ages 8 to 13: Youth services and program
Ages 4 to 7: Children's program and holiday games
Ages 3 and under: Storytime and supervised play
 
All are welcome. All services will be held at the Lori Schottenstein
Chabad Center, 6220 East Dublin-Granville Rd., New Albany 43054.
For more information and reservations, please call 614-939-0765 or
email rabbi@chabadcolumbus.com

 
Sign the High Holidays pledge - commit to Jewish education and
enrichment for the coming year. 

High Holiday Volunteers needed!   
We are in need of adult ushers and teen assistants for the children's
programming. Please email Esther to volunteer.    

ROSH HASHANAH    
Wed., Sept. 4
Light Candles at: 7:41 pm  
Evening Services: 7:45 pm 

Thurs., Sept. 5
Morning Services: 9:00 am  
Shofar Sounding: 11:00 am  
Children's Program: 10:30 am - 1:00 pm  
Mincha & Tashlich Services: 6:30 pm  
Evening Services: 8:30 pm  
Light Candles after: 8:39 pm 

Fri., Sept. 6
Morning Services: 9:00 am  
Shofar Sounding: 11:00 am  
Children's Program: 10:30 am to 1:00 pm  
Light candles at: 7:38 pm

Sat., Sept. 7
Morning Services: 9:30 am  
Shabbat Ends at: 8:36 pm    
  
YOM KIPPUR  
Friday, Sept. 13 
Light Candles and Fast Begins 
before: 7:27 pm  
Kol Nidrei Services: 7:15 pm

Saturday, Sept. 14
Morning Services: 9:00 am 
Yizkor Service: 11:30 am  
Children's Program: 10:30 am - 1:00 pm  
Mincha & Neilah Services: 6:00 pm 
Conclusion of Fast: 8:24 pm

 MEMBERSHIP 5774
  Continue the Tradition! 

 Become a member or renew your
membership online. 

You may also call our office at 614-939-0765 or email
rabbi@chabadcolumbus.com

       

Mark your calendar now for two events
to celebrate our members. 

Thursday, September 19th, 7:30 pm
Adult party in the Sukkah with wine and Israeli
food   
   
Sunday, October 20th, 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Membership pancake brunch 

Women's Torah 
Join us for Women's Torah study on Saturday, August 10 at 10:00 AM; coffee, cake and great
discussion. 

FRIENDSHIP CIRCLE TEEN VOLUNTEERS 
Our circle welcome orientation and BBQ for teen volunteers is Sunday, Aug 25 @ 4:30. Have a friend
who's interested in volunteering? Invite them to join us!

Contact Esther 614-563-2261 or esther@friendscolumbus.com for more info. 

New activities and classes for fall are now listed online at www.friendscolumbus.com 

Not just for Friendship Circle volunteers, anyone can join and raise money to support your local Friendship Circle while
training for an exciting full or half marathon held in beautiful Miami, FL! 

Register:  www.teamfriendship.org
Download runner's handbook with details of the event here.

Chabad Hebrew School  
NOW ENROLLING FOR FALL 2013! 

For more information or to enroll online: www.chabadhs.org
Call 614-939-0765 or 614-570-5401 or email hebrewschool@chabadhs.org 

LifeTown Training 8/28 or 8/29 - Bring a friend!  
If you can give as little as two hours a week, you can make a lasting difference
in the life of a child with disabilities. Volunteers play the roles of merchants in
our venues, helping children learn life skills.  

We will offer two different training dates this month for the upcoming school year. 

Wednesday August 28 - 11:30 am to 1:00 PM
Thursday August 29 - 10-11:30 AM. 

Bagels, fruit and beverages will be served at both times.  We will
simulate a day at LifeTown and do exercises where we assume a
disability and see the village from that perspective. 
If you have friends who want to volunteer, please bring them! 
This is an eye-opening glimpse of LifeTown.

Our school year will probably resume right around mid October.  
  

If you would like to participate in the training, call or email Cheryl Sher at 774-3403.
For more info about the LifeTown program, visit www.lifetowncolumbus.org.

The Young Ladies' Mitzvah Club 
Thanks to all who participated this year! Next year's date are set already: 
Sundays Oct. 13, Nov. 10, Dec. 15, Jan. 12, Feb. 9, March 30, April 27 - 2:30-4:00
Please email Kim or Esther with questions.

The YOUNG LADIES' MITZVAH CLUB'S mission is to inspire a generation of Jewish girls to become
confident, smart, thoughtful women through Jewish experiences that promote friendship, life lessons
and Torah study. The YLMC is open to girls in 5th-8th grades.

Kiddush Corner
 

We need YOU for our New Chabad KIDDUSH TEAM! Individuals, husband-wife/couples
needed! Sign up to shop, have fun, prep, bake! Esther Kaltmann will train you & provide
menu/recipes! Be part of our warm community! We are using SignUp Genius to help keep
everyone organized. Please consider helping once a month.  

Email Kim Abelman to sign up.  
 

Photo: Marni Stein &  Cassy Taylor cooking
 

 

The National Jewish Retreat

Let the power of Jewish thinking enrich
your life. Spend five days of learning and
discovery with master Torah teachers.
Explore new ideas and expand your
horizons in an open, embracing
environment. Relax, reflect, and refresh
your spirit in a luxurious setting. Meet new
friends and experience meaningful Jewish
living.
 
At the National Jewish Retreat, you will
embark on an exciting journey with our
inspirational scholars and experience
Judaism. You will discover that Jewish life
is not just for the study hall and
synagogue, but for your personal, day-to-
day living. At the retreat you can expect
lively lectures with dynamic delivery and
interactive workshops from world-
renowned experts that will help you forever
unlock your inner, spiritual reservoirs of
strength, passion and fulfillment.

Aug. 6-11, 2013  
30 Av - 5 Elul, 5773

Details or to register: 
http://jretreat.com
or call 1-877-JRETREAT

Hilton Alexandria Mark Center
Alexandria, Virginia

 
(Photo from 2012)

  
TEENS - MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW - 

YOU WON'T WANT TO MISS THIS SPECIAL EVENT!
28 - 30 Adar 1, 5774

 February 28 - March 2, 2014

We had a great turnout of women from all over Columbus on Tuesday, May 7 for a lovely lunch
and great discussion on "The Extra Mile - Tools for Implementing Lasting Change." 

THIS FALL: Dates are set for Rosh Chodesh meetings - day of the week will vary:
Dates are Nov. 5, Dec. 4, Jan. 28, March 3, April 1, April 30, May 29

Topic: "A Reason to Celebrate - Illuminating our Lives Through the Jewish Holidays"

 

Weekly Torah study 
Please join us for "A Journey into 
the Soul of Torah",  a weekly 
Torah study.  The class will continue on
Thursdays at 7:30 pm at The Lori
Schottenstein Chadbad Center. Open to

all and free of charge.   

Kiddush Sponsorship 
Opportunities Available 

Looking for a meaningful way to
recognize a special day? Consider

sponsoring a Kiddush.
For more information, please contact
the Chabad office at 614-939-0765 

Brought to you by:
 
The Lori Schottenstein Chabad Center
6220 East Dublin-Granville Road New Albany, OH 43054    614-939-0765
www.chabadcolumbus.com  

Look for Chabad Columbus - please "friend" us!
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